
 

A missed or cancelled dental appointment presents problems for us both. For you, 
a missed dental appointment causes a delay in treatment that was recommended to 
help improve your dental health.  

For our office, a missed dental appointment or one that is cancelled without 48-
BUSINESS HOUR NOTICE, prevents us from scheduling another patient that could 
benefit from treatment. We schedule individual time with each patient to allow us 
to deliver the quality, personal care that every patient deserves. 

Our office charges a $50.00 missed appointment fee for all appointments that are 
missed or rescheduled without 48-hour notice. Longer operative appointments the 
fee may be increased. 

We understand that things happen, and schedules do change. However repeatedly 
missing/cancelling your appointments will result in your dismissal from the 
practice. 

We value you as a patient and look forward to seeing you for future appointments.   
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